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Metropolitan Detroit Medical Libraries Group

MDMLG

Secretary’s Annual Report 2010-2011

The minutes for four general business meetings and four executive board meetings were recorded. The minutes were submitted for posting to the MDMLG Website and announcements were made that the minutes were available on the Website. Changes in procedures for posting minutes in electronic formats, instead of all paper, were begun, continued, and reviewed. Future postings of minutes will be posted on the Website in draft form within a week of meetings with the note “draft” following the date. After acceptance the term “draft” will be removed by the Webmaster.
Respectfully submitted,

Shirley Langebartels

MDMLG Secretary
